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The Year 7 Camp is being organised for early Term 1 2024. The camp provides students with the opportunity to develop
confidence, self-esteem and new friendships at a time when they are settling into the new experiences of high school.

Dates: Monday 11 March to Wednesday 13 March, 2024
Venue: Sydney Academy of Sport & Recreation Centre - Narrabeen
Cost: $408 accommodation & coaches

The full details of the camp, what to bring etc , will be sent by email to all students and parents/caregivers in February
2024, along with instructions on how to complete the online permission form and online payment.

The camp venue has fully qualified staff who will conduct all adventure activities. Students will have the opportunity to
participate in activities such as abseiling, challenge ropes, rock climbing, bushwalks, archery, flying fox, canoeing and
team building initiatives.

Year 10 Peer Support leaders have been invited to attend the camp to help Year 7 students develop an understanding of
concepts such as perseverance and resilience, as well as different strategies for coping with new and challenging
situations.

An information forum for parents/caregivers has been arranged early in 2024 during the Year 7 Welcome and Information
Evening, where the details of the camp will be discussed along with other important information about starting Year 7 at
Asquith Girls High School. Details of this information night will be provided at the start of 2024.

All students who are enrolled in Year 7 at Asquith Girls High School in 2024 are strongly encouraged to attend the camp.
Please contact the school to discuss payment options, as we do not want financial concerns to be a barrier that prevents
a student from attending this important event.
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